
Eton Academy Monthly Newsletter - Welcome!
April 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we approach the eagerly anticipated two-week Half Term break, the Eton Academy
community has much to celebrate and look forward to. Starting with our heartfelt thanks to all
the Year 10 parents who attended the recent Parents' Evening. It was a delight to see so
many faces and share in the successes and growth of our students together.

Primary and Lower Secondary Parents' Meeting

Mark your calendars! The Primary and Lower Secondary Parents' Meeting is scheduled for
the 15th of April. We'll be sharing more details soon, so please keep an eye on your emails
for updates. This is an excellent opportunity for us to come together, discuss our children's
progress, and plan for their future.

Spotlight on Innovation: Rayan’s Achievement

We're bursting with pride for Rayan from Grade 9,
who has taken a giant leap in innovation by
submitting his product for the 'If You Were an
Engineer, What Would You Do?' competition.

Rayan's creation, the “Clarify Captioning Glasses”,
were developed to assist people with hearing
impairment, the main objective of the glasses is
providing real-time translation from speech-to-text
as well as providing sign language translation in
real-time languages through the use of the seamlessly integrated gesture recognition
system. The translations will be projected onto the lenses as subtitles for the user to
interpret. Well done and good luck Rayan! Your innovation and creativity is amazing!

Introducing the School Parliament

Eton Academy is thrilled to announce the introduction of our School
Parliament, a pivotal step towards increasing student voices and
enhancing our community. The Parliament will consist of five students,
one from each year, Grades 6 through 10, to be democratically elected
by our students. All students from Grade 6-10 are required to complete
and submit the form attached during the Half Term break. Elections are
set for Wednesday, 17th April, marking a pivotal moment for students to
contribute positively to the Eton Academy community.



Parent Feedback

Your feedback is extremely important to us! Please take a moment to let us know your
thoughts through our parent feedback form here.

Other upcoming events

● Friday 29th March - Good Friday (UK OFFICE CLOSED)
● Monday 1st April - Easter Monday (UK OFFICE CLOSED)
● Sunday 7th April - World Health Day
● Monday 15th April - Parents Day (Primary and Lower Secondary)
● Wednesday 17th April - Voting takes place for School Parliament!
● Tuesday 16th April- Term 3 begins

Here's to a fantastic Half Term break and an invigorating start to the new term. Go, Eton
Academy!

Warm Regards

Dr Gabrielle Hargreaves
Principal

Key Contacts

Student Services student.services@eton-academy.net
+44 161 521 1549

Safeguarding Lead gabrielle.hargreaves@eton-academy.net
For emergencies only - +447415341453
Report a safeguarding concern here

Deputy Safeguarding Lead danielle.viney-burton@eton-academy.net
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